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Welcome November  

With the winter sneaking upon us please be sure we have all winter items to take your children outdoors  

Please be sure  to send your child with appropriate outdoor gear  such as hats ,mittens etc. You may leave 

these items in personal bins. 

Gentle Reminder : Please bring appropriate inside/outside  shoes. No casual boots, dress up shoes etc. 

Please go through your child/children’s cubby bins periodically  and remove unwanted items. 

                                              Remembrance Day  

                                  It is a stat holiday and center will be closed ! 

On this day ,our nation shows gratitude to all men and women who 
served in our Armed Forces . Don’t forget to say thank you to the          
veterans.    

                                            “Thank you for your service !” 

                Birthdays  :Fern  -November 25 ,Lincoln  -November 5 ,Evelyn –November 1 

Devon Public Library has story time back with Ms.Holly .We are very excited to have this back .We will be attending it 
every month 1st and 3rd week (Monday) 10 am-11 am. 

Show & Shares are Thursday/Friday only .Children’s may bring items of comfort for our quiet time. 

 

All Parents/guardians  can check their kids report on HiMama app. These reports will 

show how your child’s day was & also has photos of your child and their activities for the 

day. If for any reason you are not able to access HiMama app or have any ques-

tions ,please check with Meena & Judith. 

   Dear Parents ,please keep your child home if s/he is sick with a temperature of more 

than 100°C,has nausea, vomiting or diarrhea or other flu symptoms. 

                 Daylight Saving end Sunday November  7.Before you go to bed on Saturday    
                                   November 6, 2021 turn your clocks back one hour!  


